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Monday 11th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 1 to Year 6 Books Being Sent Home for the Weekend 16th/17th October 2021 

You will have received details of our Parent/Teacher Consultation Meetings which are being held 

during the week commencing 18th October 2021 and hopefully you have already booked your 

appointment. 

In order to ensure that parents feel informed about the progress their child is making, we will be 

sending home your child’s Maths and English books on Friday 15th October. This will enable 

you to have a look at your child’s work and discuss the learning with your child. This is a great 

opportunity to celebrate your child’s achievements and for the children to see that their parents and 

teachers work together to support their progress.  

It is very important that your child’s books are returned to school on Monday 18th October 

as they are obviously needed for their class work. We are very proud of the work that the children 

are producing and therefore we ask that you take great care with the books while they are at home.  

We have of course timed this for the weekend before the Parent Teacher Consultations so that 

you have seen your child(ren)’s work before you speak with your child’s teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mrs Louise Wood 
Headteacher 
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